

The Dashpot

January 2018

Click here to
watch an engine
rebuild video
from the
NAMGBR
Facebook page.

Happy New Year! Following the November 2017 edition of **The Dashpot**, only a couple of things have happened: 1) the **AGM** [read about that in the Meeting News box below] and 2) the **OMGC Christmas Party** [from most accounts it was a "Best-Christmas-Party" success]. Click here for pictures

November Meeting News:

The Annual General Meeting was held at the Carlingwood Restaurant. The new Executive Committee members were introduced. [click to see who is in the lineup] Some tentative events and target dates for the 2018 driving season were displayed. Information about club member driving distances in 2017 confirmed 9 club members would be eligible for the BCCI Long Distance Awards (to be presented at the February meeting). The Justin Tyme Award was "bashed about" by the bunch of folks who helped Trish Adams get Polly Blue to the British Invasion at Stowe, VT in mid-September.

The Hugo Leech Memorial Award was presented to Mark Evenchick.

Calabogie Motorsports Park - Winter Driving Clinic 2018

At a professional winter track in the main paddock on which you will learn proper braking techniques, how to control your vehicle in corners and how to react and avoid real world scenarios on varied levels of traction.

click here to read about this event

Looking Forward:

January 18:

Monthly Meeting at The Verona Pizza House

February 2:

OMGC Ski Day

February 11:

OMGC Valentines Gathering

February 15:

Monthly Meeting at Dunn's Restaurant (Bank Street South)

February 24:

All British Car Clubs Dart Match

Click here to read about the FAMOUS & RARE PREWAR MGs AT "THE AMELIA" 2018

The OMGC doesn't have too many rules & regulations. If you want to learn a bit about the club TROPHIES & AWARDS stuff; click here to review and learn about club Trophies & Awards things

MGBs were assembled in Zetland, Australia (1963-1972)

Click here to read some Wikipedia info about assembly in Australia.

Click here to visit the MGBs Made In Australia website

Inside The Heritage Factory a Facebook Video Click here to watch it.

<u>Click here to read</u> a Hagerty News article **Crating Cars**

The next Regular Monthly Meeting of the Ottawa MG Club is Thursday, January 18th

at The Verona Pizza House

[not at the Carlingwood Restaurant like it shows on the full-colour calendar,

so don't go there because you will be at the wrong place if you do!

Click here to see some photos from the recent
Adrian Sawyer
Technical Session,
working on and chatting about his 1967 MGB-GT